-SUMBISSION
Christchurch City Council - Our Community Plan - 2004

RE: Narrowing the entrance to Tavendale Place, (off Mays Road,
Papanui)

Tavendale Place is a great little ¢col-de-sac populated mainly by coupies and
families with young children. The children in the neighbourhood enjoy playing
and riding bikes, scooters and rollerblades on the street. This is enjoyed and
encouraged by most residents. However it is common for cars to turn the
corner intoe Tavendale Place very fast and at times this has endangered children
playing in the area. Luckily, to my knowledge, no one has yet been harmed.
Residents are aware that often these cars are resident’s cars but there is a
difference between wanting 1o be careful and remembering to be,

We believe that the best method of slowing cars down as they come into the
area would be to narrow the entrance into the street with ‘blips’ and possibly a
slightly raised area of coloured asphalt etc.

We would really appreciate you considering this addition to our street in this
budget year.

We don't wish to speak to this submission but are happy to clarify any points
that are not clear if needs be.

Thank vou for your consideration and thanks also from the 10-15 under tens
who play in the street.

| note that you have funding in this and the next few years budgets for Mays
Road. This is great to see as the road and especially the footpath are in a
shocking state. ¥ you could work on this area sooner rather than later this
would be great.

Yours sincerely

Y

Melanie Williams & Arnaud Scandrett
6 Tavendale Place
Ph: 3585 7933




